
	

 
SERVICE BULLETIN 20171122 

November 22, 2017 
 

****** 
 

The following is an informational bulletin. No action is required. The change  
detailed here impacts Midland A-720 Series Carbon Steel Angle Valves  

produced from November 2017 onward. 
 

****** 
 

720-4-CS Casting Change 
 

In order to reduce foundry scrap, Midland has added material as indicated below the to 
the 720-4-CS valve body.   The top flange bolt hole is now a blind hole.  Now, there are 
two through and two blind holes to mount the flange.  The flange bolts remain the same.  
Nothing else has changed on the body.  The form, fit, and function remain the same.   
The bodies are interchangeable and will function the same.   
 
 

 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me.  The contact information is below. 
	
Regards, 

Bob Rath  

Director of Quality 
direct: 847-929-6865 | mobile: 708-927-0400 | fax: 847-677-0138 
bob.rath@opwglobal.com		

	

Additional	fill	

Blind	


